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parking charges 

NHS Ayrshire and Arran written submission, 12 November 
2024  

As a health board organisation, we recognise the importance of supporting our 
healthcare professionals, especially those working in the community setting. We 
would like to highlight that we already provide free parking across all our Board 
premises ensuring they can deliver a service without the burden of parking fees.   

While we understand the rationale behind the request for exemptions, we believe 
that our existing provision of free parking addresses what is detailed in the petition.   
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